
Grand Junction, Colorado 

 
July 24, 1978 
 
ROLL CALL 
 
The City Council of the City of Grand Junction, Colorado, met in 
adjourned session on Monday, July 24, 1978, at 7:30 p.m. in the 
Council Chambers at City Hall. Council members present: Robert 
Holmes, Lawrence Kozisek, Bill O'Dwyer, Jane Quimby, and President 
of the Council Karl Johnson. Larry Brown and Elvin Tufly were 
absent. Also present were City Manager Jim Wysocki, City Attorney 
Gerald Ashby, and Deputy City Clerk Teddy Martinez. 
 
CONSIDERATION OF DESIGNATION OF HORIZON DRIVE 

 
It was moved by Councilman Kozisek and seconded by Councilman 
O'Dwyer that Council propose the extension of Horizon Drive from 
7th Street to 1st Street and that it strongly recommend in that 
extension that there be grade separation intersections at both 1st 
Street and Horizon Drive, and 7th Street and Horizon Drive, and 
urge the County to extend Horizon Drive from 1st Street to 
Patterson. Motion carried. 
 
RESIGNATION OF ELVIN G. TUFLY AS COUNCILMAN 
 
The President of the Council announced the resignation of Elvin 
Tufly from the City Council effective immediately. It was moved by 
Councilman O'Dwyer and seconded by Councilman Kozisek that the 

resignation of Elvin Tufly from the City Council be accepted, and 
that Council begin immediately to recruit a replacement for 
District D, and that Mr. Tufly be written a letter of appreciation 
under the signature of the President of the Council. Motion 
carried. 
 
MISCELLANEOUS DISCUSSION; 
 
City Manager Jim Wysocki reminded Council to be present on the 
corner of 5th and Main Streets on Tuesday, July 25,to conduct a 
rap session with the public at that time. Mr. Wysocki also 
reminded Council that they will be interviewing applicants for the 
Planning Commission on Wednesday, July 26, 1978, at 7:00 p.m. 
 

ADJOURNMENT 
 
It was moved and duly seconded that the meeting be adjourned. 
Motion carried. 
 
Teddy Martinez 
____________________ 
Teddy Martinez 
Deputy City Clerk 


